
 

 

 

Weekly Key Words 

Each week we will choose some words from our 

Reception key word list that your child will be 

expected to recognise and spell this year. Please 

notice at the back of the blue word books new 

words will start to appear. 

Please practice the following words with your child:  

to, into, go, no, the 

 

 

We are really noticing the children’s improvement in their letter sound recognition and lots of them are saying 

you are playing with the sound mat at home, it’s working so THANK YOU☺ 

Don’t forget the key words in the back of the blue books. 

Hope you are enjoying sharing all the books with your child now you are receiving weekly library books too. 

Thank you for all the photos sent through our office email address, it is really working and we have received 

lots of photos, the children love it! 

We have a lot of bugs going round at the moment so if you feel your child is not able to cope with a day at 

school please keep them off to restrict others getting poorly, thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Tapestry Challenge! 

Can your child go on a hunt to find objects that start 

with our o,  c,  k  sounds we have learnt this week? Or 

can they practice the letter formation using chalk, paint 

brushes or shaving foam? Take some photos and pop 

them on Tapestry! 

Reception Weekly News! 
Friday 14th  October 2022 

What have we been learning in Maths? 

At Broadstone Hall, we follow the White Rose scheme. 

This week we have been practicing counting confidently 

to 5. We have been looking at the numerals and putting 

them in order. We have been moving some and trying to 

guess WHAT IS MISSING?  

Have a go at home! 

 

What have we been learning in phonics? 

At Broadstone Hall, we use the ‘Monster Phonics’ 

reading scheme to support our reading and 

writing. These are the sounds we have learnt this 

week are: 

o, c, k, ck 
You have now been given a sound mat to work 

with at home. Can your child recognise all the 

sounds we have covered, there will be more next 

week!! 

 

Don’t forget! 

• Please label all items of clothing and shoes (if possible!) 

• Reading books will come home on a Monday and will need to be returned on a Monday 

• Please make sure your child’s book bag comes in every day 

• Please bring a named water bottle for your child with still water only ☺ 

• Library books to be returned on FRIDAY, so that your child can choose a new one 


